
                          Sunday 27th November 2022                   

10AM UNTIL 4PM 

                                                     

Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 

 PTA 

Come and see Santa at the Great Crosby Christmas Grotto 

Tickets cost £3.00 each 

To ensure everything runs smoothly, families are asked to buy tickets in advance.  Please 

use the tear-off slip below indicating your preferred 30 minute time slot.  Hand the slip in 

with cash or cheque (made payable to Great Crosby Catholic Primary School PTA) via your 

child’s book wallet or to the school office. All tickets include a gift. 

Please note: Limited tickets will be available for each time slot and if that slot is full you will 

be given the nearest available one. It is important that you only join the queue during your 

time slot. You can come at any time within your designated slot. 

**Please note to save time and resources, actual tickets will not be provided. Your slip will 

be returned to you with your allocated time and a list will be held at the grotto.  All you 

need is your name!!**    Many thanks for your support. 

Santa’s Grotto Sunday 27th November 2022 

Name of Child ____________________________ Class_______________ 

Contact telephone number_____________________________________ 

I wish to buy _______tickets at £3.00 each and I enclose £___________ 

Please choose a time slot. 

10.00-10.30            10.30-11.00                11.00-11.30  

12.00-12.30                      12.30-1.00          1.00 – 1.30                                                  

1.30-2.00                          2.00-2.30                  2.30-3.00            3.30-4.00  



**Great Crosby Primary School PTA take the privacy of parents’ data seriously and will only use personal 

information provided on this form for communicating with you about the Christmas fair. Only the PTA Chair, 

Secretary, Treasurer and members of school staff will be able to access your details. No personal information 

will be held after the Christmas fair. For more information about the school’s GDPR policy, please see the 

school website. 

You can withdraw consent for your data to be used at any time. Please contact the PTA on 

greatcrosbyPTA@outlook.com 

 

 

 


